
Look What’s Trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
  
 
Tuesday 23rd - 25th August 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Thursday & Friday 
1st - 2nd September 
Just Like You - Disability Awareness 
 
Thursday & Friday 
15th &  16th September 
World of Maths 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Before and After School Care  

Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

Education Week Overview   

Last Friday’s Education Week activities highlighted the fantastic talents and achievements of our students. 
Our Monday The NED Show’s live stream was well received by our students, our yoyo sales have gone 
through the roof since then!  Mr Scanlan is convinced that his expert demonstration and execution of such 
essential yoyo tricks as ‘Walking the dog’ and “Rocking the baby’ has significantly contributed to the spike 
in sales!  

Tuesday’s Public Speaking assembly provided an opportunity for our talented speakers to present their 
speech to our students, families and special guests. A group of eight students see below) have been 
selected to represent our school at the Inter Schools Public Speaking Competition, which will be held at 
various schools during Week 6. 

On Friday our students attended a special Education Week presentation in the MPC where selected 
students (see below) were presented with certificates acknowledging attainment in or Academic 
Excellence or Citizenship. Further awards were also presented to a school program, a community 
member and to a student who has demonstrated great potential and promise in our Junior AECG 
program. 

During what was an extremely busy week, our teachers met with parents and carers to discuss school 
reports. 

Public Speaking - Inter-School Representatives  

Congratulations to the following students who were selected by our adjudicators to progress to Week 6’s 
Inter Schools round of the Public Speaking competition. Early Stage 1 (Hugo and Macy), Stage 1 (Sylvie 
and Arria), Stage 2 ( Lily H and Jordie) and Stage 3 (Maddie and Abigail). 

Education Week Award Recipients 

Congratulations to our 2022 Education Week award recipients: 

 Academic Excellence - Georgia (ES1), Cecilia (S1), Heath (S2) and Isabel (S3) 

 Citizenship -  Isabelle (ES1), Sofika (S1), Lily F (S2) and Austin (S3) 

 Community Member - Karen Fitzherbert 

 School Program - Junior AECG 

 Junior AECG Encouragement - Kden Randall 

Staff absences  

Our school, like the wider community, has been impacted by the various viruses that are currently 
prevalent. This week we have five staff members who are unwell and off site. Unfortunately staff absences 
create disruptions to classes and it may mean that a casual teacher is engaged to fill the void.  

School Disco—Rescheduled 

Our school disco, scheduled for Friday, has been rescheduled to Friday 26 August (Week 6). Further 
information about the disco, including ticket and meal deal options, will be made available closer to the 
date. 

Tenambit Morpeth Bulls—Cricket Registration  

This morning Shane and Damien, stalwarts of the local Tenambit-Morpeth Bulls cricket club, visited our 
school and spoke about registration pathways for the coming season. The players have left flyers, to be 
distributed to interested students, and they will return in the coming weeks to conduct skills workshops for 
students in all classes. If you would like your son or daughter to register for the club, please attend 
Morpeth Oval on Friday afternoon at 4pm or phone 0412 681 192 for further information.  Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C Meeting -  
Monday 5th  September 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 5th September 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for 
those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week 4 - Term 3, 2022 

Tuesday 09.08.2022 Help needed  

Wednesday 10.08.2022 Help needed 

Thursday 11.08.2022  Help needed 

Friday 12.08.2022           Help needed 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL COLA (Playing) 
We will be talking with students about …  

Are aware of others 
Share and take turns 

Own my actions 
Respond to the bell 

Care for equipment and belongings 
Accept referee decisions                       

Be kind and patient 
Try my best and play fairly 

Participate and include others 
 
















